
Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

We are pleased to invite you to book an optional 10-minute SEND (Special Educational 

Needs and Disabilities) meeting on a Thursday morning between 8:45 AM and 9:30 AM. 

These meetings provide a valuable opportunity for parents to discuss any concerns, 

share updates, ask questions, or provide information regarding your child that you 

believe we should be aware of. 

  

Meeting Details 

 Start Date: 7.11.2024 

 Time: Every Thursday morning, 8:45 AM - 9:30 AM 

 Availability: Three time slots available per key stage 

These meetings are open to all parents, not just those with children on the SEN register 

and the three available slots per key stage will be given on a first come first serve basis.  

  

To secure a time slot, please contact the school office at info@maidens.dudley.sch.uk 

  

We look forward to hearing from you and working together to support your child’s 

learning and development. 

  

Many Thanks 

Mrs Thomas, Mrs Nicholls and Mr Brookes 

SENCO Team 
Sent via 

 

 

mailto:info@maidensbridge.dudley.sch.uk
https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f01020192c4025386%2d21def19d%2d7fa5%2d498a%2d88ec%2de884fb174efb%2d000000%2fNEm7xQ8fm%2dixSABdywoFdWozOtc%3d397&umid=02186934-0b34-48da-980f-bbab32c00fea&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-cff0ab0b323e553a083c6edccf3e3a324006d1f3

